
January 18, 2019 
 פרשת בשלת
 שבת שירה  

  pm 4:38הדלקת הנרות: 

 pm 5:41מוצאי שבת: 

ד“בס  

Grades 4—8 Trip to the Ohel 
Tuesday ז שבט“ט , January 22—Leaving Cheder Chabad at 9:30 am and will ה“אי  be back by 1:00 pm.  

Please make sure to send back the permission slip and $8 (to cover transportation cost) if you did not do so yet. 

שבט‘ י  this year in was a day full of learning and inspiration for 
Middle school. A huge thank you to MBCM for preparing 
such a rich and beautiful program. The girls learned with their 
high school partners and 
then went around to see the 
most beautiful exhibits and 

learned about different points and ideas in התקשרות.  We finished off 
the day with a heartfelt kumzitz with Batsheva Konikov and Shira 

Rimler on the guitar. May all the 
inspiration of the day remain with 
us and help us to be chassidim of 
the Rebbe working to bring 
Moshiach right now! 
 
Elementary Girls participated in 
the Tzivos Hashem rally and 
a few of our students said a 
שבט‘ י Before  .פסוק  girls in 
grades 1-5 prepared skits 
based on the stories of Basi 
Legani.  Each parallel class 
prepared a story with the 

same theme in mind.  We watched the videos in school this 
week. They were all  
adorable. 

Maamar Match 
We are still trying to reach our goal of 5779 lines. 
We can do it!!!Have your daughter test you on 
basi legani and send in your lines to 
maamarmatch@chedermonsey.org 

Mid—Winter Break 
Wednesday, ז שבט“י , January 23 

through  
Monday, January 28, ב שבט“כ  

School resumes on  
Tuesday, January 29, ג שבט“כ  

ט“תשע—שבט‘ י  
Cheder Chabad 

Girls School 



More pictures of Yud Shvat events 
will I”YH be emailed. 



‘כתה ב , Morah Oster’s class would like to thank Mrs. Silverstein, Miriam's 
Mommy for coming in and making beautiful tambourines  with us. They 
came out so pretty and we had a great time!  When Moshiach comes we will 
be ready to go out of גלות with our tambourines just like the women in מצרים 
had ready tambourines to go out with!!  May it happen NOW! 

 

‘כתה ב  
Morah Oster 

Thank you to the following   
families who donated books to  our  school library. 
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When walking around the Cheder this week there was such a special feel-
ing of חסידישקייט.  The pre1a kinderlach were walking  through the halls 
like Tzivos Hashem soldiers and all the preschool kinderlach were  
practicing שבט‘ י and preparing their treasures for  באתי לגני . How lucky we 
are to be the Rebbe’s Chassidim and to be filled with such חיות.  
 
On Wednesday, we had an incredible Farbrengen in the lunchroom that 
was decorated like a flower garden for באתי לגני.  Each child got a flower 
napkin in the  garden and we all listened to Mrs. Hirsch, Chana's mommy 
who came to פארברענג with us and tell us all about שבט‘ י .  The whole 
preschool participated in singing באתי לגני,  and looked beautiful in their 
Shabbos clothing and special crowns. The פארברענגען continued with the 
Rebbe’s ניגונים and ended with making לחיים watching part of the rally, 
saying pesukim, and creating flowers out of our special treats. We also 
made a beautiful garden bulletin board out of flowers with החלטות on 
them,  that we would like to do in honor of this  
spe-

cial day. 
Thank you to our dear Morah Yocheved 
for sponsoring the floral napkins and color-
ful tablecloths that really enhanced our  
farbrengen! 
  
Gut Shabbos, 

Morah Chaya 






